
Halkshill and Blairpark 

Over the last few weeks the majority of the movement on site has been individuals and small groups 

of people marking out the site ready for the arrival of the machines. This has included marking out 

planting areas, watercourses, drains and other significant features.  

Following on from this at the beginning of the week the machines were brought to site to begin the 

remainder of the ground preparation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This has started at the southern end of the property where we are undertaking mounding in line 

with the accepted EIA design. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marking out and supervision works will continue in line with the ground preparation on site.  

 

 


